
               

December 2024 Newsletter 

• The children will be having their Christmas Parties on December 
20th.  Sign-up sheets will be posted in the foyer. 

• Beginning Steps will close at noon on Tuesday , December 24th  in 
observance of Christmas Eve and will be closed on Wednesday , 
December 25th in observance of Christmas Day. 

•  Beginning Steps will also close at 4:00p.m. on Tuesday,  
December 31st  in observance of New Year’s Eve and will be closed 
Wednesday , January 1st, in observance of New Year’s Day. 

• Rochester Schools will have a half day on December 20th and will 
be closed December 23rd  through January 7th for Winter Vacation. 

• Have a safe and happy holiday season!  

 

Happy Birthday  

      I’m Two…                                  I’m Three…                              I’m Five…     
      Alice B. (12-21)                         Azula H. (12-9)                        Noah F. (12-5)                     
      Nolan J. (12-27)                        Finnagan S. (12-29)                Cecilia C. (12-16) 
                                                                                                            Ashton I. (12-30) 
      

      I’m Six…     I’m Nine…                              

      Dillon C. (12-6)                        Kinley R. (12-2) 

      Payton L. (12-21)  

                               

          


